

Lithuania, 27 August, 2018

Dear Valdas Liumarovas and Staff,

I wish to express my deep appreciation to the valuable assistance rendered to the visit of the Prime Minister of Israel Mr. Benjamin Netanyahu and his spouse throughout the program in Lithuania.

The official visit that was scheduled from 23 - 26 of August, 2018 and organized with your support ensured first class and high quality services which were a beacon and symbol of how a vehicle company dealing with transportation should be administered and managed.

As a result the historical visit will remain a sign of our two countries hospitality towards each other, to continue and work together in the future in a similar atmosphere in all fields.

I would like to personally thank you for the effective and indispensable services and to invite you to visit the State of Israel in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Amb. Danny Gadot Plead of Administration

